
Hi Rodney, 
 
I am asking for a public hearing on the proposed adoption of the 2015 IECC and any local amendments. 
 
Hope you and your family are doing well.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Ken Gold 
2512 Natchez Trace 
Denton, TX 76210 
 

 

 

I am writing to request a public hearing of the 2015 Energy Conservation Code. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pamela Mia Paul 

35 Highview Circle 

Denton,76205 

 

 

Dear Mr. Patterson --  
 
     This email is my request that a public hearing be held regarding the 2015 International Energy 
Conservation Code. There are aspects of the code that need to be dealt with in the forum of a public 
hearing. Thank you. 
 
--  Michael H. Hennen 
    724 Thomas Street 
    Denton, TX 76201 
 
    940-891-6062 
 

 



Dear Mr. Patterson, 

 

I am writing to request a public hearing on the city's adoption of the 2015 International Energy 

Conservation Code. Denton can and should adapt the code so as to meet a standard beyond the 

minimum requirements. I believe that Denton can find unique and suitable ways to make cooling, 

heating, and lighting more energy efficient, as well as equally (or possibly more) affordable for 

both builders and home & business owners/renters than current methods of construction, while 

lessening its carbon footprint in new residential and commercial construction. Perhaps Denton's 

adoption of the code can also provide incentives and/or requirements when retrofitting old 

construction.  

 

Thank you and best wishes, 

 

Jennifer Lane  

1526 Willowwood Street 

Denton, Texas 76205 

 

 

I would like to request a public hearing on the city's adoption of the 2015 International Energy 

Conservation Code at the next opportunity.  This is clearly a topic that many of us would like to discuss 

with our council members about perhaps adding new minimum requirements to this energy code in an 

effort to lower our carbon foot print.  Of particular interest to me is getting the city to reach out to 

home builders in this area to initiate discussions about solar-ready homes. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Larry Beck 

915 E. Sherman Dr. 

Denton, Tx.  76209 

 

I am respectfully requesting a public hearing on the city's proposed adoption of the 2015 International 

Energy Conservation Code.  

 

Thank you for making Denton a better place!! 

Elida Tamez 

 



 

Dear Rodney, 

 

Thank you for your presentation at today's work session on the city's adoption of the 2015 International 

Energy Conservation Code. I am writing to request a public hearing on this topic so that citizens can propose 

ways in which the city of Denton can feasibly and affordably augment this policy to help Denton lower its 

carbon footprint and encourage greener and more affordable options in residential and commercial 

construction beyond the minimum requirements of the 2015 Energy Conservation Code. I see this as a 

great opportunity to make cooling, heating, and lighting more energy efficient, equally or, ideally, more 

affordable for both builders and home & business owners/renters, and with a smaller carbon footprint in 

new residential and commercial construction --possibly even providing incentives (if not requirements) for 

retrofitting old construction. 

 

Thanks for your consideration, and best regards, 

 

Deborah Armintor 

2003 Mistywood Lane 

Denton, Texas 76209 

 

 

Dear Mr. Patterson, 
 
My wife and I, acting as two residents of Denton, respectfully request that a public hearing be held to 
discuss the city’s proposed adoption of the International Energy Conservation Code. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ed and Carol Soph 
1620 Victoria Drive 
Denton, TX 76209 
940.383.4693 
 


